
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms immunizing youth from deviations, intrusive ideology

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the delegation of the Youth for

Change Movement on 30/10/2023 and discussed the role of youth in the upcoming stage and the

responsibility they bear to make changes, preserve Iraq’s stability, and transition Iraq to the

Sustainable Development stage. His Eminence affirmed that Iraq is a community of youth, also a

chance and a challenge when it comes to investing potential. H.E. stressed the importance of

immunizing the youth against waves of deviation and intrusive thoughts on our community.


